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WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE VEHICLES 
 
PUBLIC ITEM   
This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 
 

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 

At a meeting of the Public Protection Committee held on the 14th February 2018, the Committee considered a 
request from a licensed Private Hire Operator for an additional hackney carriage licence to be issued to a rear 
loading vehicle.   

The Committee refused the request but resolved “To evaluate the effect the policy has had on the number of 
licensed wheelchair assessable vehicles in twelve months.” 

The purpose of the report is to update members on the number of licensed wheelchair accessible vehicles.  

 

SOURCE OF INFORMATION 

Chris Hambly, Environmental Health Manager  

 

INFORMATION ATTACHED 

Wheelchair Accessible Vehicles information note 

 

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE? 

To comply with the resolution of the Public Protection Committee from its meeting on the 14th February 2018, 
“To evaluate the effect the policy has had on the number of licensed wheelchair assessable vehicles in twelve 
months.”  

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Contact Chris Hambly, Environmental Health Manager 

chris.hambly@fylde.gov.uk, 01253 658422 
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